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195- I believe closing the p/u fishery between 11pm and 6am should continue to be enforced 

for public safety and maintenance purposes. 


196-1 strongly disagree with this proposal. It would prohibit nets from being "attached" to 


vessels. The net is still being operated by hand. Running a line from the net handle to the boat 


is for safety and does not make it a trawl. 


197-1 oppose this proposal. It would not be safe to have boats anchored in the river while other 


boaters/fishermen are attempting to navigate up and down stream. There are also a large 


number of commercial vessels coming and going, unloading and re-supplying. 


198- The net mesh size should remain the same. 


199- limiting the horse power to 10 is unrealistic. 


200- Not sure 


201- Well defined boundary markers or specific physical descriptions would make compliance 


easier. 


202- Extending the opening would allow more residents the opportunity to participate. 


203- Same as 202 


204- Extending the upstream boundary would help relieve congestion and improve safety. 


205- I believe that if the shore fishery were expanded upstream private property would make 


enforcement difficult and substantially increase the potential for trespassing, whether 

intentional or not. 

206- Clipping and recording rules should remain the same. 


207- Well defined boundary markers or specific physical descriptions would make compliance 


easier. 



